
PPG meeting 10/5/22 
 
Those present.Ashley, Diane, Allan and Linda 
 
Apologies…Muriel, Libby, Marion and Anne 
 
No matters arising 
 
Treasurer’s report 
£318 .52 
Painting reserved will pay on next appointment 
 
Service delivery 
Drovers meal out with all staff. Tonight 
 Strategic meeting needed with partnership of Caroline and James. 
Agenda to be formulated. 
Trials of e bike went well.  One staff member to perhaps to purchase. 
Lease of premises taken over by Health Board.   
.?.? Men scoping out the car park,  maybe THB may have more clout 
to repair it. 
Still trying to recruit GPS. Locums in place. Looking to recruit 
globally and hopefully newly qualified available in the summer. 
Travel immunisations no longer available from the practice.  Will be 
given a number to phone and to have their injections carried out 
centrally. 
Looking at new ways for patients to access the service…..25 slots for 
call back from GP and Nurses.  A letter drafted to inform patients 
that things may be different when they call.  To be an item in the 
newsletter. 
 
Health calendar. 
Campaigns for June are  Falls awareness, Dementia and Carers. 
 
Youth Forum 
Booked to go into school to meet with year 5 and 6 in June.  Some 
progress! 
 
Web page usage. 
See separate e mail.  Patients more used to using the site and are 
directed to it by staff. 
 
Publicity  
All up to date.  Working on Summer Newsletter 
 



AOCB..none 
 
Date of Next meeting 14/6/22 @ 5.30 
 
Chair  volunteer required 
Notes  Muriel 

 


